Onefami

A from , has today launched
an appeal to the public to help them secure funding for

The is bidding for a community award from the
OneFamily Foundation and residents can show their support and could help
secure the funding by simply voting online. The funds would be used to

The OneFamily Foundation is a unique customer benefit fund, provided by mutual,
OneFamily, which has committed to make £5million available to its members over the next
five years to make their lives and communities better. Although only OneFamily members
can nominate a community project for funding, the public are encouraged to show their

support via an online vote, with winning projects being those that secure the most votes.

Voting opens at 10am on 2 June 2015 and closes at midday on 29 June 2015. To vote for

please visit: foundation.onefamily.com



http://www.foundation.onefamily.com/

-ENDS-
For further information please contact [name/email/telephone]

Editors notes:

Write a paragraph of background information, and add photographs, videos or podcast links,
if you have them. It's also a good idea to include website addresses and contact details for
your organisation or the activities you're writing about.



